
 

 

 

 

 

March 2023 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

Let me please begin by thanking you for your support and prayers for these years we have 

served in Thailand! Last month, we had quite a few saved and baptized, all to God’s glory!  

We are excited to have started a brand-new church on the Myanmar/Thailand border. The 

vision of Brother John is amazing, and I love his passion for souls. Please pray for him to get 

a tuk-tuk, which is a vehicle to pick up people. All he has is a motorcycle, which won’t fit many 

people on it (LOL!). 

Also, please pray that we can raise some monthly support for him. If you can help us with 

$10/month for the first year, our goal is to try to get him one year of support at $300/month. 

We have started a Wednesday evening meal and preaching for our bus kids right before our 

main service. Please pray for this ministry. We had 22 bus kids yesterday, and they ate well—

both physically and spiritually. 

Eddie Arold Family 

Thailand 

 

Pictured (left to right): 

1. Bus kids 

2. John 

3. Tuk-tuk (motorized rickshaw) 


